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NSX RELEASE   11 September 2020 

 

 

 EXTENSION OF FINANCIAL REPORTING DEADLINE 20-113 MR ASIC 

 

SIWA GROUP Limited (“Company”) wishes to advise that the Company will be utilising ASIC’s 

reporting deadline extension for the lodgement of its half yearly 2020 financial report due to being 

impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic.  

COVID-19 has created significant disruption to the Global Economy and in particular the Company’s 

hotel and entertainment divisions of its business.  This disruption has made it more difficult for the 

staff of the Company to fulfill their roles and achieve the Company’s objectives including attending 

to the preparation of the Company’s accounts due to decreased productivity. 

In this Context the Company has decided to utilise ASIC’s 20-113 MR notice to extend the reporting 

deadline by an additional month, being the 14 October 2020 

 

Board of Directors 
Sapex Group Limited 

 
For further information please contact: 
George Halikiotis 
Company Secretary 
george.halikiotis@eakin.com.au  

 

 


